


    As an owner and resident since 2011, I object to this redevelopment.
The reason I moved to this area was because of single family homes in the 
neighborhood.

The City Of Calgary did not encourage redevelopment at the time nor should it now to 
change the density of the existing community.
We have many multi family sites and projects in the area that suffice.

I live directly across the street from this proposed redevelopment and it would directly 
and adversely affect me by all the impacts I checked off on the list provided.


